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Dear Families and Friends, 
 

Transition 

It has been a pleasure to see children access their next stage of learning this week, whether that is simply by changing year 

groups, by changing to a new class or by starting a new school – we are confident that all our children are very prepared 

for their next school year! 

We have one final new starter session on Wednesday 16th July, where our new early year’s children can join us for lunch 

and the afternoon, arriving just before 12pm and leaving at the end of the day with their new class mates. 

 

Sports Day and Summer Fair – Thank you! 

A massive thank you and well done to everyone involved our annual Sports Day and Summer Fair which took place on 

Monday. We had an excellent morning of sport and competition led by Mr Bates. Well done to Red Team who won overall! 

This was followed by a lovely Summer Fair ably organised and led by PTFA and volunteers. This included BBQ, ice cream, 

cakes, snacks, music, games and tug o’ war. We finished the afternoon with our traditional duck race, with attendees 

watching from Beggar’s Bridge for the winners. 

A massive thank you to everyone involved: Mr Bates, PTFA, Mrs Lillie (music teacher), Mark Hollingworth and Glaisdale 

Cricket Club, as well as all our volunteers. In total, the PTFA have raised over £500 from the event – a fantastic amount for 

a small community. These funds will go to providing future opportunities for our children in the new year. 

 

Music Lessons 

Final music lessons of the year will be on Monday 14th July. Please bring your instruments to school on this day. We would 

like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Lillie for her hard work and dedication over the past year and we are looking 

forward to more music lessons in September.  

 

Leavers’ Assembly 

We are looking forward to welcoming all parents/carers to our Leavers’ Assembly on Friday 18th July at 11am. Please join 

us as part of our wider Glaisdale family to celebrate the successes of all our children including our Year 6 pupils, and to wish 

them luck in their next journey. We are looking forward to seeing you all there.  

 

Year 6 Crucial Crew 

Next Wednesday, Year 6 get the exciting opportunity to take part in ‘Crucial Crew’, where they will get to meet different 

emergency services and agencies, helping them to developing their understanding of how to stay safe and what to do in an 

emergency. Children will be visiting (Scarborough) on this afternoon, alongside their friends from Castleton School, with a 

later return of approximately 4.30pm (subject to traffic). 

 

Swimming 

We have had our final session of swimming for the year. We will be taking all children to swimming in September with the 

first session taking place on 16th September. 

 

What a Wonderful World CD – Thank you! 

Thank you to everyone that supported, created and bought the recording of our school single ‘What a Wonderful World’. 

We have managed to see all copies, thanks to further sales at the Summer Fair and in the village shop. In total, we have 

raised £336 for the PTFA. Thank you for your amazing support! 
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Monday 21st July – Moors School Day!  

Our final school day of the academic year falls on Monday 21st July. As a result, we are planning a whole school moors 

adventure day, spending time in our beautiful moorland surroundings. This will be a fantastic way to finish the school year. 

Alternative lunch arrangements will not be necessary as we are planning on returning to school at midday to enjoy our last 

school lunch of the academic year.   

 

Have a great weekend,  

Mr Cooper 

Executive Headteacher 

 
 
 

Stars of the Week:  
Headteacher –Erin- for having a positive attitude across the curriculum. She is Year 4 ready! 

Adventurer – Marnie- for leading her team to victory at sports day.  

Explorer –   Peter- for excellent progress with his handwriting.  

 
Attendance:   
Our attendance this week was: 93.9% 
Our attendance this year: 93.8% 
National average for this year: 94.8% 
Class attendance winners: Explorers 
We rank 238th out of 294 schools in North Yorkshire. 
 

Next Week’s Events 

 In School After School 

Monday 14th PE for both classes  
Music Lessons 

 

Tuesday 15th    

Wednesday 16th  Lego Club (lunchtime)  Arts and Crafts Club 

Thursday 17th   Sports Club 

Friday 18th  Leavers’ Assembly – 11am  

 

Headteacher Timetable 

 Morning Afternoon 

Monday West Cliff 

Tuesday Glaisdale 

Wednesday West Cliff 

Thursday Castleton 

Friday Glaisdale Castleton 
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Safeguarding Statement  
Yorkshire Endeavour Academy Trust and Glaisdale School are committed to ensuring the safety and welfare of all 
children. If you have any concerns regarding this, please contact one of our designated safeguarding leads (listed below). 
For significant and immediate concerns, please contact the police on 999. For concerns that are not immediate, please 
contact the North Yorkshire Council Emergency Duty Team: 0300 131 2 131.  
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mr Olly Cooper (01947 897218 or 01287 660496 or headteacher.cg@yeat.co.uk)  
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Laura Barber (01947 897218 or lbarber.glaisdale@yeat.co.uk)   
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Rowan Mitchell (01947 897218) or rmitchell.glaisdale@yeat.co.uk)   
Safeguarding Governor: Mrs Jo Kevan (01287 660496 or jkevan@yeat.co.uk  
 
 

Future Diary Dates 
Please note: some of these events may still need to be confirmed. 

 
July 
16/07: New starter transition (lunch + afternoon) 
16/07: Year 6 Crucial Crew 
18/07: Leavers’ Assembly  
21/07: Final day of school year (Moors Schools Day) 
22/07: Staff training day 
 

September 
01/09: Staff training day 
02/09: Staff training day 
03/09: Children return to school 
11/09: Moors School 
15/09: Swimming

 

Remaining Term Dates 2024/25 

 

 Last day of Summer Term - Monday 21st July 

2025 

 Staff Training Day – Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

 

 

Term Dates 2025/2026 

 Staff Training Day – Monday 1st September 

2025 

 Staff Training Day – Tuesday 2nd September 

2025 

 First day of Autumn Term – Wednesday 3rd 

September 2025 

 Half-term – Monday 27th October to Friday 

31st October 2025 

 End of Autumn Term – Friday 19th December 

2025 

 Training Day – Monday 5th January 2026 

 Half-term – Monday Half Term - Monday 16th 

February to Friday 20th February 2026 

 Staff Training Day - Friday 13th March 2026 

 Last day of Spring Term - Friday 27th March 

2026 

 First day of Summer Term – Monday 13th April 

2026 

 Bank Holiday – Monday 4th May 2026 

 Half Term - Monday 25th May to Friday 29th 

2026 

 Last day of Summer Term – Friday 17th July 

2026 

 Staff Training Day – Monday 20th July 2026 

Please avoid booking term time holidays, 
especially during assessment weeks. 
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